Connect...

Online
redbrickchurch.ca

Bulletins
redbrickchurch.ca/
ebulletins/

Calendar of Events
redbrickchurch.ca/
calendar

Archived Services
redbrickchurch.ca/
resources/sermons/

Giving
redbrickchurch.ca/give

Facebook
facebook.com/
redbrickchurchniagara

Contact

1775 Niagara Stone Road
905-468-3313
office@redbrickchurch.ca

Office Hours & Staff
Tuesday-Friday 9am-2pm
Daniel: Tues, Thurs-Fri,
9:30am-2:30pm

Ring the doorbell at the glass
doors!

https://redbrickchurch.c
a/through-the-doors/

Within the Community...

Please pray for the MCEC
community of congregations.This
week we are praying for Toronto
United Mennonite Church. Peter
Haresnape and Christina Reimer
provide pastoral leadership for this
community. Pray for this community
as they follow Christ's example in
working for peace and justice in their
urban context.

Conrad Grebel University College in
Waterloo, Ontario is hiring a Director
of Development to lead fundraising
and alumni relations in alignment
with its mission and values. The
successful candidate will bring
fundraising experience, relationship-
building skills, and an appreciation for
Grebel's Anabaptist/Mennonite
identity. Applications will be reviewed
beginning July 14, 2025, and will be
accepted until the position is filled.
Read the full description:
uwaterloo.ca/grebel/careers

Looking Ahead...

Next Week

Sunday July 20 at 10am
Worship Service

Niagara United Mennonite Church

Click here to watch the Live Stream.
Click here to watch archived videos during the week.

Welcome! We are so glad that you have chosen to attend
Niagara UM today! If you have any questions or would like to
learn about what happens on a Sunday morning please visit the
Welcome Centre desk in the foyer or ask an usher.

July 13, 2025

Worship Service at 10:00am

Welcome

Worship in Song
Children’s Moment
Community Prayer
Scripture Reading
Message

Closing Song
Sending Blessing

Joachim Dau

Ladies Trio

Kathy Rempel

Colossians 1:1-14 Rita Boldt

“Praying for Fruit” Pastor Daniel

We welcome your support for the various ministries of our
church. Please drop off your donation at the

Welcome Centre.


https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCa5H1OOvDQHAVol-ac1R21g
https://redbrickchurch.ca/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/ebulletins/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/calendar/
http://rebrickchurch.ca/resources/sermons/
http://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/give
http://facebook.com/redbrickchurchniagara
https://redbrickchurch.ca/contact/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/about-us/our-staff/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.ca/through-the-doors/
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://redbrickchurch.us19.list-manage.com/subscribe?u=eba740ea9f27a44307d9a1301&id=fc0f114fba
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Exp96vOcBC4

Within Red Brick Church...

MCEC Joint Service Donation Update

The final total of donations collected towards "New MCEC
Congregations" on June 1, 2025 during the MCEC Niagara
Cluster gathering & service at Linwell Church has been
updated. The final amount transferred to MCEC was $1,147 (not
only $396 as was shared earlier this month).

Canadian Mennonite subscriptions: All who attend Niagara
UM may receive a subscription to Canadian Mennonite

Magazine. Subscriptions are paid for collectively through MCEC.

To start a new subscription or to change your delivery
preferences (to receive print, digital or both), please contact
Julie in the church office by email: office@redbrickchurch.ca or
phone: 905-468-3313.

MC Canada Gathering 2025

The MC Canada Gathering was held in Kitchener from July 2-5.
Pastor Daniel and John Thiessen were able to attend. The
Gathering was attended by over 400 people from across
Canada. Some resources with further information about the
event are included below. The theme for the Gathering was

1 Peter 4:10, focusing on encouraging the use of our unique
gifts and talents in the church.

Some initial "snapshots" of the conversations at the
gathering are available:
https://www.mennonitechurch.ca/article/45526-discernment-
at-gathering-2025

Canadian Mennonite also ran daily recaps call The Gift
Exchange:
https://canadianmennonite.org/the-gift-exchange-2/

Red Brick Kids - Though it is the middle of summer, we are
already planning the RBK program that will start up in
September. We are so thankful for all the support we received
this past year and we are looking forward to yet another great
year. Later in the summer we will post something about
registration. Currently we are looking for someone to teach the
Grade 1-2 class (ages 6 - 8) on a regular basis. If you feel called to
this, please contact John Tiessen (john.tiessen22@hotmail.com or
289-668-7056) to discuss. Please pray for this vital ministry within
our congregation. If you know of anyone who is new to NOTL or
who has children that would be interested to join us, please talk
with them and pray for them.

Within the Community...

Grow Hope Niagara Update for Summer 2025

We received an update about the Grow Hope Niagara Project
from Tom Neufeld. The corn crop grew slowly this year due to
heavy rain in May but it is improving now. On March 30, there
was an information and fundraising night which raised

$10, 300! For more information about Grow Hope Niagara please
see the newsletter posted on the bulletin board in the lobby.

MCC Thrift St. Catharines is Hiring a Retail Lead

Are you passionate about community, service, and secondhand
retail? MCC Thrift in St. Catharines is seeking a Retail Lead to
help oversee daily operations, support volunteers, and create an
inviting, mission-focused shopping experience. This is a
meaningful opportunity to join a vibrant team and support the
global work of Mennonite Central Committee (MCC).

Learn more and apply here:
https://mccglobal.my.site.com/MCCJobs

Applications are open until July 20, 2025.
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